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                      c/o 8 Archway Mall
                          London N.19

                            23/10/93

A Chara,
        I write to imform you of our change of 
address. The IBRG no longer have an address
at Hornsey Library as we were unable to
meet their commercial rent.
         Our new address for National IBRG 
and for Haringey IBRG is 8 Archway Mall
London N.19

                  Yours
                        Padraig MacRannall 

             - put in
               address book
